
Piano / keyboard lessons with Mr Parsons 

 

Dear Parents,  

I am delighted to announce that I will be teaching private piano / keyboard 

lessons at Petworth Primary School after half term. Lessons will start on 

Tuesday 5th November. 

• Lessons will cost £12 for a 20-minute lesson.  

• Children do not need a piano at home but they would benefit from a 

small keyboard to practise on.  

• Lessons will take place during the school day. 

• Payments will be made upfront every 6 lessons.  Your first payment 

would be £72 for 6 lessons.   

To apply for lessons, please email me for an application form. It will be on a 

first come – first serve basis. Your child will be put on a waiting list if there isn’t 

space. 

Thank you, 

Tim 

 

 

Grade 8 Distinction 

BA Hons Music 

 

timparsons1@hotmail.com 
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